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PRINT NEWSLETTER
​Pre-Excused Student Absence Form 

Howard Husky Website ​           ​

Winter SWIM Celebration 
 This Friday    

          Don’t forget your swim suit and towel on Friday, January 27th. ​​​
SWIM TIME:
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FEBRUARY MENU
 

Lunch/Recess Schedule
Lunch on the first Wednesday of every
month will feature seasonal, Wisconsin

grown ingredients. For the month of February we are
featuring Pizza Schmizza at Bay Harbor and Suamico

from Figaro’s Pizza in Howard, Green Beans from
Lakeside Foods in Manitowoc, Apple Slices from Wood

Orchard in Egg Harbor, a Vanilla Ice Cream Cup from
Cedar Crest in Cedarburg, and milk from Brothers Dairy in

Kewaunee.
*Pizza Schmizza will be offered at Howard and

Meadowbrook on February 7th and Forest Glen on
February 8th.

This
Friday is
Student
Council
Wear

NEON Day!!!

Conference
scheduling request
forms were recently
sent home in your
family folder.  If you
have not yet
returned the form to
school please send
it back tomorrow as

conference scheduling will take place this week.

ATTENTION 4TH GRADE PARENTS!!
Lineville Intermediate School Music Choices
In March parents of 4th graders will be asked to

HUSKY
​JANUARY

EVENT CALENDAR

The Green Bay Packers Hall of
Fame is ready to kick off 2017

with the Seventh Annual Tundra Tales At-Home
Reading Program for Students.  Please read further for
all the details!!

Brain Eater & Focus Tron - 
In January during Life Skills, Howard students will be
learning about the Unthinkables and Thinkables and
how they experience the Zones of Regulation. A tool to
help students remain in the moment is to limit screen
time. Engage in an outdoor activity that is device free
so that everyone can enjoy conversations with one
another. Mr. Daydream by Roger Hargreaves is a great
book that pairs well with these two characters!
To learn more, visit Mrs. Zimmerman’s School
Counseling Weebly:
 http://howardschoolcounseling.weebly.com/

***The February HPSA
meeting on Tuesday, February 7th
will start at 6:00pm, rather than

Pay for lunch here!

TUNDRATALES
READING PROGRAM
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In partnership  with Howard Suamico School District
4 year-old Kindergarten and the YMCA

 
LEARN ABOUT PARENTING, BOUNDARIES and ROUTINES

Join us for our First 4K Family Day
at the West Side YMCA!

Friday January 27th, 2017
11am – 12 pm

                                                                                          ​Flyer Attached

In March parents of 4th graders will be asked to
choose a 5th grade music class.  Course
descriptions and registration information will be

available on March 8th, and parents and students will learn
about band, chorus, and orchestra classes at Lineville. A
selection must be made and the registration completed within
two weeks.

Parents who desire more information at this time are invited to
visit the music class websites, which are linked to the Lineville
home page: http://linevillehssd.weebly.com

NOTE FROM THE SCHOOL NURSE:
The Brown County Health Department is holding an
immunization clinic for all children, to coincide with
the State’s immunization checkpoint requirements
for schools.  This will give families with children

behind on immunizations another opportunity to receive needed
vaccines in time to meet the State Deadlines and at no
charge. This clinic is available to ALL children ages 2 months
through 18 years, regardless of insurance coverage.
See flier for further details!

Please see links below for fliers on head lice and about cold
and flu season.
https://www.smore.com/tm68e-ugh-it-s-bugs ​

https://www.smore.com/p3ygz-nurse-news

6:30, due to the large amount of
task and volunteer organization for
our Spring Dance and Raffle.
Volunteers and members- You are
welcome to join us whenever you

can arrive! We hope to see YOU at our February
meeting! 

Another Popcorn Friday is coming!!  Watch this
section of the newsletter so your student doesn't
miss out!!

Save the Date!
​Our Spring Dance and
Raffle will take place on
Thursday, April 6th,
2017.

​Email HowardHPSA@gmail.com with any questions you may have. 
Cassandra Hill - HPSA President
Kari Trzinski - HPSA Vice President/Treasurer
Tonya Liethen - HPSA Co-Secretary
Kelly Runke - HPSA Co-Secretary 
Howard Parent School Association Like us on Facebook! (@HowardPSA)​
Peruse our new HPSA Website for updates and information following
our monthly meetings: 
http://howardpsa.weebly.com    
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http://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699535/january_26_clinic-english.docx
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http://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699535/4k_family_flyer.pdf


1.     Parent/Guardian will log into the PowerSchool Parent Portal.
2.     Once in the portal, choose the appropriate student (changes will need to be done for each child        

 listed in the account).
3.     Select InfoSnap Year Round Update on the left side under navigation.   (This will take a couple

seconds to populate the        information that is currently in PowerSchool.)
4.     Once the student information is populated, the parent/guardian is free to change the appropriate

information such as             primary mailing name, contact #, address, mother/father/guardian
information, and emergency contact information.

The HSSD Community Page includes
a Google Calendar list highlighting community events for families in the villages of Howard & Suamico i.e. scouting,
festivals, parades, etc. Visit the Howard - Suamico School District Website for school events i.e. Holiday Concerts,
Plays, Musicals, Athletic and Art events using our FREE Mobile App is available for the iPhone, iPad, and Android
devices in both the iTunes App Store and also on Google Play.

(Grades Kindergarten - 6th Grade) 9 a.m.-2 p.m.
Bay Port, PAC. Every year Bay Port High School Drama club puts together a themed workshop. The theme this
year is Mulan!
 

 that
was mailed to families.  The newsletter says we have parent/teacher conferences on Friday, Feb. 17 in the
morning; however, there is No School or Parent/Teacher conferences! 

Pirate Fastpitch Tournament Team Information Pirate Fastpitch Tournament Team Information is a non-profit
organization providing youth athletes the opportunity to participate in competitive tournament team softball.  The
program is in addition to the summer HSYSA league. Please visit our website,
https://sites.google.com/site/piratefastpitch2014/home   for more information regarding registration and our
program.

 

New Year-Round Update Process for Parents to Update Family Information Online

 To access handouts/flyers for area community events click here.

Saturday, January 28 -Drama Workshop for Elementary kids,

There is a discrepancy with one of the At-A-Glance calendar dates in the November District Newsletter

Save the Date!
We would like to invite you to our 9th Annual Taste of the Villages and Auction benefiting the Howard-Suamico School District
Giving Tree Pantry!  This year our event will be held on Thursday, April 20, 2017, from 6-9:00pm at 1951 West/Rock Garden in
Green Bay. More information at this link Taste of the Villages Auction.
We are also ready for you to reserve your table and purchase tickets. Early Bird prices are: Table of 10 is $450 and individual
tickets are $35 before April 1, 2017. Reserve/purchase here: http://howardsuamic470.corecommerce.com/The-Giving-Tree-and-
Auction Please consider joining us on April 20 so you can enjoy “A Taste of the Villages” while helping children in our

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1FHcRbkF50zhQXT0s6QbH1-SpsRR_bcogxG94d0jMsx8/edit
https://drive.google.com/open?id=0BwjPQTbuvwdPN2czRGZ4YzFEVzg
https://sites.google.com/site/piratefastpitch2014/home
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1yuwxvb-auGjwDqssjE2qOCrxvda2uzrJyXr7mKJ2lDI
http://howardsuamic470.corecommerce.com/The-Giving-Tree-and-Auction


The link is an updated list and also on our district website.   HSSD Website Link

community! Thank you for your consideration of this worthy cause. Please be sure to check our webpage at: The Giving Tree
Taste of the Villages Auction.

Attached you will find the 2016-2017 HSSD Tutor List. 

http://www.hssd.k12.wi.us/general-information

